From:
q) City Council
Subject: Please help Sebastopol

Date: Thursday, March 7, 2024 9:16:10 AM

Dear City Council Members
As a retired Director of Senior Services (at West County Community Services), I know the

importance of our senior centers in rural West County. For many seniors, it 1s the first point of
entry for elders needing assistance to help them remain independent in their homes. Senior
centers are also vital to the social health of many. Please continue your support and assistance
to the seniors of Sebastopol and beyond. We truly appreciate your support.

Gratefully, Diane Spain





